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Shatnez found in Infant Clothing 
 
It is forbidden to put a garment of shaatnez on a קטן (minor, under bar/bas mitzvah age), or even 
cover an infant with a blanket containing shaatnez. [Malbushei Yesha 1:7] 
 
Since there have been numerous instances of shaatnez in children’s clothing, it’s of utmost 
importance to check all infants and children’s clothing which contain wool or linen. 
 

Recent Example: 
 

Shatnez was discovered in a baby’s Stretchy 
 
 
Brand Name: Stella Baby 
Content Label: Wool 
 
 
Shatnez: Linen Appliqué [see pictures] 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Found By: R’ Daniel Gurwitz (Boro Park Shatnez 
Laboratory) 

  
                                                                                                                 

 
If you have any questions about the information provided in this series please contact: 

Lakewood Shatnez Laboratory  
661 7th Street · Lakewood, NJ · 08701 · (732) 364-7056  

Linen 


